
General Stewart   
Weekly Update January 24, 2025

Week at a Glance:

Kindergarten Registration: 

Kindergarten Registration opens on Monday! See our website for registration information. 

Golden Broom Award: 
This week’s Golden Broom Award went to

Mrs. McDonald’s grade two class!

Basketball practices are underway Monday and 
Wednesday at lunch recess. More information 
regarding basketball is located on our website.  
Games will be starting next week!



Important Dates: 
January 28-Grade 5 Basketball starts

January 29- Hot lunch -Taco in a bag

January 31- No school for students-Professional 
Learning Day for staff

February 4- Division Town Hall Meeting

February 5-Theme Day (Theme to be determined 
by the grade one class)

February 17-21 February Break: No School for 
students

Please see the information provided by our 
Division Indigenous Education Team 



Please consider attending the upcoming Division Town Hall event! 

https://www.lethsd.ab.ca/our-district/news/post/town-
hall-2025-is-set-for-feb-4

Have a great week!

 
For questions and clarifications, you may reach out to your classroom teacher or 

Mrs. Croil at ainsley.croil@lethsd.ab.ca
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